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Thursday, 24 September 2020

Mufti Day’s 2020/2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

This academic year, there will be non-uniform days (Mufti Days) on the last day of each half term. These
are as follows:

Friday 23" October 2020
Friday 18" December 2020
Friday 12" February 2021
Friday 26" March 2021
Friday 28" May 2021
Friday 16" July 2021

On these days, children are invited to wear non-uniform to school in exchange for a small donation (50p-£1)
towards our library book fund.

Each class will also celebrate their class saint day with a mufti day. More information to follow.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C Dodds
Head Teacher
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